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Holly – Please review.  The Senate is in disagreement with my position, although I do not know if they have done the 
AG research that’s included below.  Once we reach a conclusion on this, we will need to reach out to the Senate.
 
Section 59-103-10(2) requires that the Governor’s appointees to CHE must be appointed to serve terms of two 
years with terms to rotate among the institutions. 
 
Issue:  Whether the Governor’s appointees who were appointed in 2015 to fill the remainder of a holdover term from 
2014-2016 term can be appointed to fill a full term from 2016-2018.
 
Answer:  Yes, because serving a partial term does not qualify as a full-term.
 
Explanation:  Multiple AG Opinions have consistently taken the position that filling an unexpired term (or filling a 
vacancy; or serving a shortened term) does not constitute a “term” or a “full term”:

·        January 28, 1980 – Opinion for Beverly T. Craven:  Prior tenure in office does not render one ineligible for 
appointment to another term, distinguishing “term of office” (fixed and definite period of time) and “tenure 
of office” (generally the time period and manner in which an office is held):  an individual my occupy an office 
without serving for a term of office within the meaning of the statute, which may occur when one officers fill 
the unexpired term of another.

·        August 30, 1982 – Opinion for Richard Riley:  Serving a partial or unexpired term does not count as serving a 
full term.

·        August 13, 1981 – Opinion for Richard Riley:  When determining whether an appointee has served two 
consecutive terms, a partially served term is not be considered a full term.

·        April 11, 1984 – Opinion for Edward K. Pritchard, Jr.:  Filling an unexpired term does not constitute a term.
·        September 1, 1988 – Opinion for Timothy E. Meacham:  When an individual has served for a shortened or 

unexpired term, as when he is filling a vacancy, it does not constitute a “term” or “full term.”
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